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DIVISION 1 ST. CLAIR COUNTY

July 11, 2021

Dear Friend:

We are seeking sponsors for the Ancient Order of Hibernians, Division 1, 40" Annual “Foz Ryan Memorial Irish
Open”. The golf tournament will be held on Saturday, September 11, 2021, at Shiloh Yorktown Golf Course in
Shiloh, lllinois.

The proceeds from our annual tournament are donated to various local charities and needy organizations in
the Metro-East area. However, due to the recent pandemic, our ability to generously contribute to these
organizations has been diminished. Your donation can help make a significant difference in our community.
We would appreciate your sponsorship and request support for this year’s event.

The following sponsorship opportunities are now available.

Platinum Gold Silver Bronze
Sponsorship Benefit $500 $300 $150 S50
4-person team entry (5220 value) X
Recognition and sign display at awards dinner X X
Recognition and sign display at registration luncheon X X
Sign display at practice green X
Publish sponsor level in tournament program X X X
Hole sponsor with your name/business on the course X X X X

The members of the AOH Division 1 appreciate any support in making the 40" Annual “Foz Ryan Memorial
Irish Open” Golf Tournament a continued success. If you have any questions or require additional
information, please contact Dave Meehan (618-977-0388) or Bob Simpson (618-233-0032 or 618-795-2029).
Please make checks payable to “AOH” and mail to Dave Meehan, 6435 Northbrook Dr., Waterloo, IL 62298

With Gratitude,
The Irish Golf Committee

For your convenience, this letter will serve as a receipt of your sponsorship.

Name of Sponsor:

Sponsorship Level: Check #

Our Website: aohill.org Follow us on Facebook



